
 

 

bulletin 

We love it when our industry partners support us in lots of different 
ways.   

 
Recently a number of students had a one week opportunity of work 
experience in a workplace related to a future career plan they may 

have.  
 

Australian Laboratory Services kindly supported Eliza for her work 
experience week.  

 
Eliza had the opportunity to work in the Microbiology Laboratory 

where she prepared the samples to be analysed for E.coli and 
Coliforms in water. She also read the samples in the trays prepared 
the day previous. This was done by observing under the UV light to 

see if any E.coli/Coliforms had been detected. 
 

Once again we would like to thank ALS for their ongoing support of 
our students.   


